Students BP 5133

GIFTS TO SCHOOL PERSONNEL

The School Board believes that feelings of appreciation can be expressed in many ways. The Board discourages students and parents/guardians from giving gifts to staff members, and instead encourages them to write personal notes of appreciation. District staff accepting gifts from students or parents/guardians should be sensitive to the feelings of other students and use discretion if gifts are opened in front of others.

Legal Reference:

ALASKA STATUTES

11.56.130 Bribery

11.56.130 Receiving a bribe

11.56.130 Receiving unlawful gratuities

11.56.130 Definition

Added 10/96 Reviewed 04/2015 Reviewed 12/2021